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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
See enclosed VIN list 

 

Subject: Steer Axle Bosch Caliper Tie Bars 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.  
 
This notice is to inform you the recent letter sent informing you that your vehicle was included in our recall campaign titled 
FL871A-C Steer Axle Bosch Caliper Tie Bars, was sent in error.   
 
It has been determined your vehicle was corrected at the plant, and therefore no longer requires this repair.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have cause.  If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact the 
Warranty Campaigns Department at (800) 547-0712, 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Pacific Time, Monday through Friday, e-mail 
address DTNA.Warranty.Campaigns@Daimler.com.  
 
 
 

WARRANTY CAMPAIGNS DEPARTMENT 
Enclosure 

Daimler Trucks North America LLC  

Warranty Campaigns Department 
P.O. Box 4090 

Portland, OR 97208-4090 
800.547.0712 Phone 


